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January 28,2011
/

Í:;tt/,,
Ms. KirsteflValli
Board Secretary C¡¿ø 1¡-Oo2{
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P IE4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: King Township's Request to Reconsider
the Proposed Route for the Gas Pipeline

Regional Council, at its meeting held on Thursda¡ January 27,2011, adopted the
recommendation of the Transportation Services Committee that your letter, dated January 6,
2011, regarding "King Township's Request to Reconsider the Proposed Route for the Gas
Pipeline", be received.

Sincerely,
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Regional Clerk

/C. Clark
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